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LET’S SHAPE OUR FUTURE TOGETHER.

Have your final say!
You’re invited to provide your input in the final phase of public engagement 
for the MDP Update. There are a number of ways that you can learn more 
and participate now until February 13.  
 
Explore MDP topics and provide input online. Agriculture, housing, 
sustainable tourism and complete communities are key MDP topics 
available for your input now until the close of the engagement.

Attend an open house or complete our full online survey, available on January 
19. The full survey will provide an opportunity to share your thoughts on the 
draft MDP.

Jan. 25 - Sherwood Park open house 
Time: 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. > drop in at any time 
Location: Meeting room 2, Community Centre 
Address: 401 Festival Lane, Sherwood Park 

Jan. 30 - Heartland Hall open house 
Time: 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. > drop in at any time 
Location: Heartland Hall Contact Office 
Address: 55305 Range Road 214 

Live in Colchester?
As part of the MDP Update, 
Colchester area residents are 
invited to provide their input 
on three proposed land use 
options for the Colchester area. 
Agriculture Small Holdings, 
Agriculture Large Holdings or 
the Beaver Hills are the three 
policy areas presented for 
consideration. 
 
Join us January 19 from 6-8 
p.m. at Colchester Hall for the
Colchester resident open house.  
Can’t attend the open house? 
An online survey for Colchester 
residents will be open for 
your input from January 19 to 
February 13.

Stay Up to Date
Stay up to date by signing up 
for our project newsletter at:  
www.strathcona.ca/MDP

Need an MDP primer? Watch 
our MDP video, and learn more 
about the plan that will guide 
growth and development for 
the next 20 years. http://ow.ly/
WWML307V1Vt
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Project Update
Council was provided with an MDP Update at the Priorities Committee Meeting
on November 22. Highlights of the update included providing an outline of the
proposed Rural Service Area; policy area goals and objectives, and options for
Colchester. Internal review of the policy areas is currently underway by various
County departments.

A detailed presentation on the Sherwood Park Urban Service Area and Hamlets
will be made to Council in January 2017.

Council made a motion on March 22, 2016 for Administration to include
land use options for Colchester (the Rural/Urban Transition Policy Area) in
the current MDP Update.

Agriculture Small Holdings, Agriculture Large Holdings or the Beaver Hills
are the three policy areas presented to Council for discussion as the future
land use options for Colchester (the Rural/Urban Transition Policy Area).

The MDP Update is being drafted to align with the Edmonton Metropolitan
Region Growth Plan (the first version was known as the Capital Region
Growth Plan - CRGP), Municipal Goverment Act (MGA) Review and public
and stakeholder input provided through the public engagement process.
The new Edmonton Metropolitan Region Growth Plan was approved by the
Capital Region Board in October 2016, and is currently with the Province of
Alberta for final approval.

Coming in 2017
Let’s shape our future together. 
Have your final say on the 
updated MDP in early 2017. 
More information and open 
house dates will be shared.

The final phase of engagement 
will provide residents with the 
opportunity to review the draft 
plan and provide their input and 
comments.

Stay tuned for event details. 

Stay Up to Date
Stay up to date on the project by
signing up to our project mailing
list at www.strathcona.ca/MDP. 

You can also visit this website
and the online engagement hub
to learn more about the MDP
update, view the results of our
youth photo contest, find out
about upcoming engagement
activities, and view input as it is
gathered.

Learn more about the project and find engagement 
details at: 
www.strathcona.ca/MDP 
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